250 WATTS K C L H PINE BLUFF Kenneth Kesterson

1400 KC

ARKANSAS Charles Penix

November 14, 1947

Mr. S. R. Morss
R, Ry Nos 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter verifys your reception of KCLA on 1400
kilocycles 1:45 AM October 14, 1947.

We were very glad to receive your report of reception
of this station. Thanks a lot.

Very truly yours,
AT et B

Charles Penix
Chief Engineer, KCLA




